
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
NZX RELEASE 
8 May 2019 

 
Date of release of full year results  
 
Augusta Capital advises that it expects that its preliminary result for the year ended 31 March 2019 will be 
announced on Friday, 24 May 2019.  A conference call will be held at 10.30am on 24 May, with dial in 
details to be advised prior to that date via a further announcement. 
 
 
-ENDS- 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Mark Francis     Simon Woollams 
Managing Director    Chief Financial Officer 
     


